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Sasol to Build Louisiana Chemical Plant

By breakbulk, http://www.breakbulk.com
Sasol, a South African company, plans to build a new chemical plant in southwestern Louisiana, near Lake Charles.

The Lake Charles plant will use ExxonMobil Chemical’s tubular process technology for its operation for the production of low density polyethylene, Sasol said in a statement. It will be built with the capacity to produce 400,000 tonnes per year of LDPE, ExxonMobil Chemical said in a statement.

The Sasol plant will be completed in late 2016. Sasol North America, headquartered in Houston, is also planning one of the first gas-to-liquids plant at its Lake Charles complex. The proposed Westlake project would produce 96,000 barrels a day, beginning in 2018.

Read more:  Sasol to Build First GTL Plant in North America.
